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September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE:  Relationship and Sexual Education programme  

 

As part of the Relationship and Sexual Education programme delivered through PSHCEE your child will 

be participating in a series of lessons on Sexual Education. These sessions will take place during normal 

PSHCEE lessons over a series of four lessons. 

 

PSHCEE is taught through discrete lessons in all year groups and is monitored and reviewed regularly. All 

PSHCEE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our school ethos and 

values.   

 

The sessions will be delivered by their current PSHCEE teacher who has delivered sessions in the past.  

Please be reassured that their approach to all topics are informative, professional, and relative to a young 

mixed audience. The resources used are approved and our staff are highly skilled.  

 

We hope all students are able to participate in these sessions to give them the confidence, knowledge and 

understanding to be able to make informed decisions and keep themselves safe as they mature and develop 

in an ever-changing world. 

 

A copy of our PSHCEE and RSE Policy is available on the school website:  

https://www.themarlboroughscienceacademy.co.uk/policies#  

We would welcome your views on this if you are able to spend a few moments completing our parent 

survey, please click the link below: https://forms.gle/qCtqkbVCSyCpe1uL9 

If you wish to discuss the content in more detail, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs N Golds, the 

PSHCEE coordinator.  

 

From previous lessons we know our students find their courses invaluable however should you wish to 

withdraw your son/daughter from the Sexual Education programme, please complete the Google form 

below and return it no later than Friday 13th October. 

https://forms.gle/tXC6nCCdhtjYBHB5A 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs N Golds 

Personal Development Lead and Careers Coordinator 

https://www.themarlboroughscienceacademy.co.uk/policies
https://forms.gle/qCtqkbVCSyCpe1uL9
https://forms.gle/tXC6nCCdhtjYBHB5A

